
Dear Nursery,  

I hope you all enjoyed my little video 

message. The responses I received have 

made me feel so blessed. I am already 

planning my next video to you! 

Your new learning grid has now been 

uploaded to the website for this week. 

Please do not feel that you have to 

complete all of the activities - choose 

the ones that interest you the most and 

take your time with the activities. I love 

seeing the photos you have been sharing 

with me, but again please do not feel 

that this is an expectation. I would not 

want any of you to begin to feel over-

whelmed. However, I know that your 

photos inspire each other and I know 

some of you are enjoying seeing what 

your friends are doing. 

If you would like any additional ideas 

on how to extend activities or perhaps to 

have information about other aspects of 

learning through play, I will happily 

support you through email.  

Scroll for Monday’s Challenge!! 



Monday Challenge PE 

 

Warm up to the Funky Monkey song 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U9aB

YLRhFW8  

 

Move to the Minibeasts 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fK_9T

48gMGE 

 

What other creatures can you think of ?  

 

Can you find any of these creatures in 

your garden? 
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